
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISOR’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

noted the following: 
 
 1. That a letter be sent to the New Brighton Residents’ Association, Pier and Foreshore Society, 

New Brighton Taskforce, New Brighton Commercial Ratepayers Association and the New 
Brighton Historical Society stating that the period to make a submission on the New Brighton 
Residential Density Study has been extended until 25 August 2006 and to also note that there 
will also be a formal consultation period at a later date. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


